
Dear Paul, 

 

Thanks a lot for accepting our paper. I have uploaded the final paper. Versus the ACPD version, there 

has been an increase in the co-authorship; the most recent co-author is Daniele Visioni. I suspect 

that he cannot be found yet in online searches. 

 

Have a very Merry Christmas & a Happy New Year, 

 

Olaf. 


